
























From: Steve Shepherd
To: Nicole Fisher
Cc: breavis@oglesbygreene.com; jjiral@kjpllc.com
Subject: DRC Flora Lofts Support Package
Date: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 11:20:33 AM
Attachments: DRCFloraLoftssupportpkgtoTDHCA1-27-16.pdf

Nicole -

Please find the support package for Flora Street Lofts.

I had to omit the instruction form pages so your server would receive the package as it kept coming back
 saying it was too large.

Please acknowledge your receipt and let me know if anything additional is needed.

Steve

Steve Shepherd, Chair
Downtown Residents Council
1505 Elm, Suite 1502
Dallas, TX 75201
214-769-8501 cell

-----Original Message-----
From: Nicole Fisher <nicole.fisher@tdhca.state.tx.us>
To: Steve Shepherd <stevedowntownrc@cs.com>
Sent: Tue, Jan 26, 2016 10:57 am
Subject: Downtown Residents Council

Hi Steve!  Yes, you need to register with TDHCA by 1/29/16.  I have attached a form that explains what is
 needed.  OR if you want to submit the entire QCP Packet by 1/29, and check the box for on Record with
 TDHCA. 
 
The registration was added to our Qualified Allocation Plan in 2015 and will be required yearly.
 
You can email me all and any of the documents.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Nicole Fisher
Housing Specialist
Texas Department of Housing and Community Affairs
221 E. 11th Street | Austin, TX 78701
Office: 512.475.2201
Fax: 512.475.1895
 
Any person receiving guidance from TDHCA staff should be mindful that, as set forth in 10 TAC Section
 11.1(b) there are important limitations and caveats (Also see 10 TAC §10.2(b)).
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